
 

 

 
 
 
 
April 8, 2025 
 
 
Abe Vasquez 
Hector Rodriguez 
P.O. Box 122 
Lyons, CO 80540
 
 
Re: Indio Red Quarry Number 1 & 2 - File No. M-1999-062  
 Hector Rodriguez 
         Technical Revision (TR-1) 
 Revise mining and reclamation plans and maps to clarify operations. 
 
Dear Abe Vasquez: 
 
On April 8, 2025 the Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety concluded its review of the 
Technical Revision application submitted to the Division on January 31, 2025, addressing the 
following: 
 
Updates to mining and reclamation plans and maps to clarify operations. 
 
The decision reached by the Division is:  withdraw.   
 
If you have any questions, please contact me by telephone at (720) 666-1065, or by email at 
Jocelyn.carter@state.co.us. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
 
Jocelyn L. Carter 
Environmental Protection Specialist 
 
Ec: Amy Eschberger, DRMS 
 Joel Renfro, DRMS 
 Raul Vasquez 


